
 

CITY OF NAPOLEON, OHIO 
OPERATIONS DEPARTMENT 

PO BOX 151, 1775 INDUSTRIAL DR. 
NAPOLEON, OH 43545 

PHONE: (419) 599-1891   FAX: (419) 875-3100 

 

 MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Kevin Schultheis, Joel Mazur, Chad Lulfs 

FROM: Jeffrey H. Rathge, Superintendent 

SUBJECT: Honey Blossom Orchard – 2950 Enterprise Ave 

DATE: March 23, 2021 

CC:  

 
 
I completed the final inspection with Laura Hibbard pertaining to the special use permit/well within the 
city limits on Tuesday, March 23, 2021 at 11:30AM. The plumbing appurtenance that connected the 
well to the water system had all been removed, the well lines were cut and capped, and the pressure 
tank had also been removed. She was able to show where the well casing is located. The location is 
demonstrated on the attached map. At this time, I see no further action needed regarding the water 
system. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Operations Superintendent 
Jeffrey H. Rathge 
JRATHGE@NAPOLEONOHIO.COM 
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